
 
 

 
 

 

   

1st April 2020 

 

Dear all, 

Due to the current situation and the adopted measures to limit the spread of the Covid-19 pandemic, 

EMVO has decided to postpone the FMD Workshop on 13th May 2020 to a later date.  

EMVO will closely monitor the situation and will provide further information in due course.  

 

In the event of any questions or uncertainty, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk: 
 
 

 
Tel.: +32 2 657 51 71 

 

E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 

 

EMVO Team  

European Medicines Verification Organisation 

www.emvo-medicines.eu 
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LETTER OF ANNOUNCEMENT  
EMVO’s FMD Workshop in May 
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